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SIOUXLAND SAMPLERS 

QUILT GUILD


President’s Message

           

Happy June everyone! We seem to be stuck in sprimmer..... 
or is it sum-ing?? Mother Nature is not a happy person! I 
thought for sure we were going to see spring this year for 
longer than the length of a tic toc video!! (at least there's 
some rain)

Anyway,  we're still keeping on with our creative wave! I'm  
cutting and kitting some scrap quilts so that I'm ready if I get 
the opportunity to run off to a retreat! I am also pulling 
fabrics for the class with Courtenay this month and cutting 
pieces for the sweat shop. The bus trip is opening up to the 
public after our June meeting, so don't miss out!!
And Carol Joy Holling is getting closer!

Don't forget if you want a Guild t shirt to bring it to the June 
meeting.  

Ok! I'm off to another graduation party! The sure sign that 
summer is here... and that I'm getting older…….

Don't forget your 5 x 10 pieces for the sweatshop, colors 
are as follows:
Jan - blue and grays
Feb - red and pink
Mar - green and yellow
April - purple and orange
May - white and black
June and July - color of your choice

June 2022
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For our June 13th program, we will be having a game of "Fold it - Snip it - Rip it - Pass it 
Dare."  Bring a yard of quality fabric that you like (you'll be keeping 1/2 yard of it).  Also 
bring a little snip or scissor with you to do the snipping.  Bring a bag to place your cuts 
into.  The "Dare" will be to make something incorporating all your fabric pieces.  We will 
have a show 'n tell of your creations for the December meeting.  Let your creative juices 
flow! 

Remember to bring your Mystery Table Runner for little show 'n tell in honor of Flag Day, 
June 14th.  It only needs to be put together in the final layout.  Then, once you've had 
time to quilt and bind it, bring it back for show 'n tell at the July meeting.  My hope is that 
you've had fun in the construction of this pattern.  Now, let's show them off!

Courtenay Hughes Lone Star Celebration is scheduled for Saturday, June 25th.  I'm 
happy to say that registrations have met her maximum number of participants for the 
class.  The supply lists were given to those who registered and paid.  I will keep a list of 
people interested if openings occur.  For that reason, if you've already registered and 
paid the fee, please inform me if you are unable to attend.  In this way, I can offer your 
spot to someone on a waiting list.  Come prepared with your machines and normal 
sewing tools.  As always...most importantly...have FUN!

Our annual potluck will be during our July 11th meeting.  Start time for the meeting is 
6:30 pm.  After our business is conducted, we'll start the potluck.  We can provide 
disposable plates, napkins, personal utensils, and serving spoons.  Please bring your 
own bottled beverage.  There is soda available for a nominal price in the machine across 
from the ladies' restroom.  The dish assignments are as follows:

          A - J           Main Dish
          K - R           Salad ( Green or Fruit )
          S - Z            Dessert 

We're planning a fun game for all to enjoy immediately after the potluck.  Prizes will be 
given during the game.

Wow!  "Look Ma!  No attachments!"  Just this Link for your viewing pleasure.  See you 
all on Monday, June 13th and don't forget to bring your 1 yard cut of quality fabric for the 
game.   Christine & Luanna
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(508) Fabric Folding Tutorial - YouTube

Fabric Folding Tutorial

In this video I will show you how to fold 8 different size fabric cuts for easy 
storage. See my blog post for more information: https://www.incolororder.com/
2022/05/fabric-folding-video-tutorial.html This video tutorial is part of my 
Sewing Room Organization Series, which you can find on my blog here: https://
www.incolororder.com/p/sewing-room ...

www.youtube.com


https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kkpuUi9sBxE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kkpuUi9sBxE
https://www.incolororder.com/2022/05/fabric-folding-video-tutorial.html
https://www.incolororder.com/2022/05/fabric-folding-video-tutorial.html
https://www.incolororder.com/p/sewing-room
https://www.incolororder.com/p/sewing-room
http://www.youtube.com/
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June Birthdays

06/06 - Sue Gregersen
06/10 - Jayne Olsen

    Jean Erichsen
06/19 - Mary Pointer
06/27 - Nancy Muecke

Recurring Monthly


Guild meeting second Monday of the month
Girl’s Night Out 2nd Friday of the month

Hand sewers and Appliquers meet 4th 
Thursday

Board Members


President - Michele Hayden
Co-Vice President - Christine 
Gengler & Luanna Gruber
Treasurer - Dianne Schlotman
Secretary - Teri Mevius
Membership - Rhonda Weber
Newsletter - Julie Boyd
Quiltshow Chair - Tammy Kratky
Webmaster Chair - Julie Boyd
Sunshine Quilts Chair - Alyce King
Greeting Card Chair - Mary Pointer

Upcoming Events 


Saturday, June 25th Lone Star 
Celebration

Saturday, Sept 17 Bus trip to AQS Des 
Moines

 
October 21-23 Carol Joy Holling retreat

Monthly Mini For 2022


May - Vicky Johnson

June - Willa Yates

July - Lois Pirozek

August - Lynn Morgan

September - Michelle Matney

October - Lori Baldwin

November - Sherry Book

December - Kay Minor



June 3, 2022

Sunshine Quilts

Requesting Sunshine Quilts be at least 44 X 50 inches for size and can be 
larger if you choose.

Please include your name on a piece of paper and attach to or place inside 
the bag when turning in a sunshine Quilt to be donated.  If you used your 
own batting please let me know.

If needing a piece of batting please contact me with the size piece you 
would like by emailing me @ pwsptakkng@gmail.com or calling 
1-712-898-2477 and leaving me a message.  Your batting can be picked up @ 
the next guild meeting.

Thank You
Alyce King

mailto:pwsptakkng@gmail.com
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May Meeting Minutes
 
May minutes-May 9,2022
President opened. 
  The monthly mini was made by Vicky Johnson and won by Mary Stoneburg. 
  Mystery block D was released. Christine Genghler will show it next month. 
  Bus trip to Des Moines show is half full. See Michele for form or look at previous 
newsletters
  The new logo was approved. If you would like it on a t-shirt bring one to guild meeting. 
Depending on size requested it’ll be $4-8. 
  We had several guests from the Sto-wahi! Quilters guild in Winnebago. They meet at NICC 
in South Sioux City every Wednesday. They have about 50 members. Some as far away as 
Washington and Maine. 
Thank you for attending Patty Provost, Velma Alaniz, Gloria Thomas, Betty Spottedwood, 
Davien Spottedwood. 
  We had Vi Klum as our guest speaker to show us her beautiful star quilts and her stories 
about them. 
  The quilt show will be August 17-20, 2023. See Tammy Kratky if you have any questions. 
The theme will be Quilts Under Construction. 
  We had show and tell. 


	President’s Message
	Upcoming Events
	Monthly Mini For 2022
	Board Members

